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Gentlemen,

I vigorously protest the provisions of this regulation as
regards the termination of pregnancies.
Human life is sacred, and taking the life of a defenseless
baby in the womb (or otherwise)
is an abhorrent act unbefitting a civilized country.

I ask you to withdraw the provisions of this regulation that
enable or support the early termination of pregnancies.

David A. Engels
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